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Comments: As a person that uses National Forest Service land hiking and horse back riding I'm concerned about

the proposed rule to allow E Bikes on trails otherwise not open to motorized vehicles. E bikes should continue to

be treated as motorized vehicles instead of bicycles. The proposed rule should undergo a formal environmental

impact statement as the impact of E bikes would be significant. Because E bikes are quiet they could travel

further into the back country and disturb wildlife, hikers and equestrians. Please withdraw this proposed rule. 

Thank you, Al Anderson


